
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Extension of Timeline for submission of public comments on the consultation 
paper - draft International Financial Services Centres Authority (Aircraft Leasing) 

Regulations 
 
 

F. No. 28/IFSCA/ALF/2020-21 
January 11, 2021 

 

1. IFSCA had issued consultation paper on proposed International Financial Services 
Centres Authority (Aircraft Leasing) Regulations on December 16, 2020 seeking 
comments by January 11, 2021. 
 

2. It has been decided to extend the timeline for seeking public comments to January 18, 
2021. 
 

3. Comments may be forwarded by email to Mr. Ashutosh Sharma, General Manager, 
IFSCA on the email at (sharma.ashutosh@ifsca.gov.in) by January 18, 2021.  
 

4. Comments should be given in the following format:   

Name of entity/person/intermediary 

S. No. Draft regulation / sub 
regulation along with no. of 
the draft regulation 

Proposed / 
Suggested Changes  

Rationale 

    
    

 

5. A copy of this notice is available on the website of International Financial Services 
Centres Authority at www.ifsca.gov.in. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Ashutosh Sharma 
General Manager 

sharma.ashutosh @ifsca.gov.in 
  


